
2022 
FALL
CONCERT
SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 13 • 4PM
Third Street Center  •  Carbondale

RFYO concerts are always free and open to the public.  
Children and young musicians are encouraged to attend! For 
more information about our programs and free/scholarship 
lessons for beginning players, visit RFYO.org. 


